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To:House Committee on Human Services and Housing
Chair Maile Shimabukuro

From: Rev Bob Nakata, President of FACE
Re: HB1525 Relating to Kukui Gardens

Chair Shimabukuro and members of the Committee, thank you for this opportunity to speak in
strong support of HB1525. This bill will complete the process of saving the 857 housing units at
Kukui Gardens as affordable rental housing andd prevent the families living there frm becoming
homeless. Tis will be a remarkable achievement by an amazing array of people coming together
on a common purpose. We should all thank and congratulate each other.

We urge you to pass HB 1525. Thank you.
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